
 
From: BROWN, Gary [mailto:GBROWN@fpm.wisc.edu]  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 3:10 PM 

To: Fruhling, William; Parks, Timothy; Cornwell, Katherine 

Cc: belvey@fpm.wisc.edu; Zellers, Ledell; ROSE, Doug; ALEXANDER, Tammi 
Subject: Knapp House CSM Referral to July 8 

 

To confirm my recent phone conversation, the university requests that the City of 
Madison Plan Commission refer action on the proposed Certified Survey Map land 
division for the Knapp House/Old Executive Residence at 130 E. Gilman Street to their 
July 8, 2013 meeting. 

Thanks, 

Gary 

======================================== 

Gary A. Brown, PLA, FASLA 

Director, Campus Planning & Landscape Architecture 

Director, Lakeshore Nature Preserve 

Facilities Planning & Management 

610 Walnut Street Suite 919 

Madison, WI 53726 

Phone: 608-263-3023 

Cell: 608-334-2417 

Fax: 608-265-3139 

gbrown@fpm.wisc.edu 

======================================== 
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